
Term Law Clerk Position 

The Honorable Jennifer L. Hall, U.S. District Judge for the United States District Court for the 
District of Delaware, is currently accepting applications for a one-year Term Law Clerk 
position. The clerkship will begin in September 2025 and end in September 2026. 

Judge Hall is seeking applicants with excellent academic credentials, demonstrated writing 
ability and strong interpersonal communication skills. The law clerk’s work will primarily 
consist of assisting the judge in drafting opinions and orders, conducting legal research, and 
assisting with courtroom proceedings and with minimal administrative support tasks. Judge 
Hall does not require or prefer a personal connection to Delaware, but applicants should be 
able to articulate why they are interested in a clerkship in the District of Delaware with Judge 
Hall. There is no requirement for a minimum number of years of work experience, but work 
experience is preferable. 

Interested applicants should submit a resume, cover letter, law school transcript, and writing 
sample through OSCAR. 




